
 
    

      

 

 
 

             
               

              

Loudoun SEAC
�
Specialized Programs and Services Subcommittee


Meeting
�

Monday, March 1, 5:45p.m. 

Due to the Governor's state of emergency declaration, and because it is unsafe
to assemble in a single location, the meeting will be held electronically and the
meeting may only discuss or transact business statutorily required or necessary

to continue operations of the public body. 

Information on how to view or join the electronic meeting will be posted at:
https://loudounseac.miraheze.org/wiki/March 1, 2021 

I. Call to Order 

II. New Business 
a. Transition 

i. 
ii. 
iii. 

Who are the transition supervisors? 
CAST & SEARCH: how many spots are available? 
What other opportunities are available for students in transition programs? 

b. Specialized Services 
i.	� Status of reading specialists. How many, what schools, programs they are

using? 
ii.	� Discuss identifying reading challenges and why schools are using PALS and

DRA to qualify children in normative range and strategies to overcome this
obstacle. 

c. Discuss CII during COVID 

III. Adjourn 

Anyone needing accommodations for a disability to attend or participate should call (571) 252-1011.
Calls should be made five days prior when possible so that appropriate arrangements can be made.
If LCPS schools close for weather or other reasons, there will be no SEAC meeting. 

https://loudounseac.miraheze.org/wiki/March

